
 
a.   The personnel listed in the following table are designated to officially apply for and receive 
operations specifications for the certificate holder indicated below. 

 Table 1 – Designated Persons to Apply for and Receive Authorizations  

 
b.   The following personnel listed in Table 2 are designated by the certificate holder to receive 
Information for Operators (InFO) messages for the certificate holder as indicated below. A receipt 
for the information by an operator or person is not required. 
  

 Table 2 – Designated to Receive InFO Messages  

  
 
 

A007 . Designated Persons HQ Control: 09/08/2021 
HQ Revision: 03a 

Title Name 
Parts 

Authorized  Email Address

Chief Inspector Warren, 
Michael 

A,D MWarren@concordeas.com

FAA Accountable Manager, 145 / Director 
of Maintenance 

Halligan, 
Shaun M 

A,D SHalligan@concordeas.com

Director of Quality Assurance van den Berg, 
Nate 

A,D NvandenBerg@concordeas.com

Name  Email Address Telephone No. Type of Information to Receive 

Shaun Halligan SHalligan@concordeas.com 2078520853 ALL
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1. The Certificate Holder applies for the Operations in this paragraph.  
2. These Operations Specifications are approved by direction of the Administrator.  

3. I hereby accept and receive the Operations Specifications in this paragraph.  
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